
November 
 

 

 

 

•  Nov. 5th  -Fall Festival 

from 10-1pm 

 

 

 
 

 

 

• Book Fair Nov. 7th-10th 

  

• Nov. 11th CBA Closed 

• Nov. 17th Thanksgiving 

Luncheon from 11:30-

12pm 

• November 18th Parent’s 

Night Out 

• Nov. 24th CBA Closed 

 

 

 

• Santa Visit 

• Spirit Week  

 

            

Dear Chesterbrook Academy Families, 

 

First and foremost, a great big CBA !!!Thank You!!! to all of our 

families that donated treats and/or time for our Trunk or Treat event! 

This is always such a favorite time for our students, and we appreciate 

your willingness to make this year’s fun extra special. 

 

This month we have selected Ms. Danny Gantier.  

Please take a moment to read what makes  

Ms. Danny so unique. She worked in early  

childhood for 10 + years and absolutely loves  

working with young children. She believes modeling 

good behavior will impact children of all ages in 

a positive way.  Ms. Danny believes “Being Organized is Being in 

Control.” She is so organized and caring her students enjoy coming to 

school everyday. Thank you, Ms. Danny, for all that you do. 

 

A reminder that CBA is closed November 11th – Veterans Day. Our 

entire staff and faculty will participate in a full day of professional 

development. Parent Reports and Parent/Teacher Conferences also 

take place this month. Please stop by the office to schedule your 

conference to discuss your child’s growth, development, and academic 

process. 

 

On Friday, November 17th, we will be hosting our annual Thanksgiving 

Luncheon. This family event is an annual tradition here at CBA, and 

our students have already begun to prepare and look forward to it. We 

hope you can join us for a day of giving thanks.  

 

Back from popular demand Parent’s Night Out will take place 

November 18th from 6:30-9:00. Please sign up at the front office. The 

price of admission is just $10.00 a child. Dinner will be provided, and 

the children will enjoy the movie, Finding Dory 

 

 

 

 

 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns– please let us know. 

We are always happy to help.   

Sincerely, 

Christina Contaldi 
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    Teacher  Birthday’s  

 

Nov. 2nd- Ms. Lashonda 

Nov. 7
th

- Ms. Mary  

Nov. 9
th

- Ms. Brenda                
 

 

 

 

 


